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from Brandon Crawford and Matt Hastie, MIG 

re Vision43 Project Status Report 

date 10/23/2024 

The purpose of this memo is to provide a general project status update for the Vision43 project and to 
summarize the work that the project team has completed since the previous Project Work Group 
(PWG) meeting on July 23, 2024. The following tasks were completed since the previous PWG 
meeting: 
 

• Revised Project Vision and Goals. The project team made modest revisions to the Project 
Vision and Goals based on PWG input. The revisions incorporate language to promote 
sustainability, climate friendly practices and design, trails, focus areas and activity centers, and 
enhanced connectivity for the corridor. The revised version of the Project Vision and Goals has 
been posted on the project webpage on the City’s website, which can be viewed with this link.  

• Project Survey #2. The project team posted a second survey to gather community feedback 
on the project Vision and Goals. Some of the questions are also intended to gather input on 
development concepts, which will help inform Development Code updates for the corridor. 
The survey will be open until October 31.  

• Engagement Events. City staff held multiple “pop ups” at various community events to 
promote the project and gather feedback from community members. Staff hosted these pop 
ups at the West Linn  Senior Night Football Game, the library, Music in the Park concert series, 
the Old Time Fair, and the Farmers Market. Staff also provided project briefings at multiple 
Neighborhood Listening Sessions for the Bolton and Robinwood Neighborhood Associations.  

• City Council-Planning Commission Field Trip. City staff hosted a second field trip with 
members of the City Council  to tour specific sites along Lower Boones Ferry Road in Lake 
Oswego. The purpose of this trip was to visit certain areas and developments that may serve 
as a model for the City to consider for the Highway 43 corridor.  

• Draft Corridor Concepts and Visualizations. The project team has drafted conceptual 
“visualizations” for specific focus areas along the corridor. The visualizations reflect 
community input and express potential development outcomes that could be possible under 
the updated Code standards for the Corridor. For more information, see the Visualizations and 
narrative summary that are provided separately in the meeting package.  

https://yourwestlinn.com/vision43?tool=news_feed#tool_tab
https://ehq-production-us-california.s3.us-west-1.amazonaws.com/e3810bc60ed452956cd0c080881ed701f299b5a1/original/1724348764/35fa8cf87bb819a5185b392355c43731_V43_Vision_and_Goals.pdf?X-Amz-Algorithm=AWS4-HMAC-SHA256&X-Amz-Credential=AKIA4KKNQAKICO37GBEP%2F20241022%2Fus-west-1%2Fs3%2Faws4_request&X-Amz-Date=20241022T213213Z&X-Amz-Expires=300&X-Amz-SignedHeaders=host&X-Amz-Signature=dfa1b3aa414748f1d65cbdeb503508f06f42279ddd7666d11883eac99e3b7ad9

